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To whom it may concern

I continue to object to the proposed wind farm at Nundle/Crawney Pass.
The proposal is uneconomical due to construction of roads due to the current restricted access.
It’s environmentally insensitive due to illegal land clearing and destruction of habitat for wildlife. The vast
amounts of concrete used will have an adverse effect upon the water which would normally filter through to the
Tamworth City water supply in the Peel River.

Sent from my iPhone




